
I am writing to support more police accountability especially in regard to racial justice.  Connecticut 
needs to feel that our police will not only protect each citizen no matter the color of their skin, but 
provide training and resources to avoid any dangerous policing methods like choke holds.   We expect 
the police to treat all people fairly and maintain that someone is innocent until proven guilty. 
 
Thank you, 
Carol Reimers  
Killingworth  
 


